


When someone who works with the homeless and is not dependent on the City of Guelph for any 
operational funding, a much more complex picture of the current situation was provided. 
 

Here are some of those comments. 

• Transient individuals (as many move from one municipality to another) are told that a   shelter 
will not take  you in unless you have lived here for the last 6 months 

• individuals are kicked out of shelters due to alterca�ons with others where staff at the shelter 
will not allow them back, and sadly these decisions are not inves�gated as the people that start 
the alterca�on o�en have mental health issues and the other individual ends up laying charges 
against them, but s�ll is not allowed back in the shelter. 

• Some homeless people   refuse to enter a shelter as it is not a safe place for them as they leave 
rehab and don’t want to be around those that are consuming illicit drugs.  

• Others do not want to sleep in shelters because of fear of the� of the very few items they own 
(mainly clothing) 

• Some homeless women refuse to go to shelters as they are afraid of either being assaulted or 
raped. 

• So, unfortunately, we have many homeless folks who would rather sleep in the elements than 
enter shelter for the reasons outlined above.  

The plight of the homeless in Guelph, and in ci�es across the province and na�on is complex and there 
are no quick fixes.  There are no accurate figures available to the public on the number of homeless In 
Guelph – in 2021 it was 220 – and since rents have skyrocketed since then, the number is likely higher. 
Bylaw 2024-76 does nor address any of the major elements involved in homelessness: addic�on and  
mental isssues -it will simply take down tents and force the most marginalized to go elsewhere. 

 

On a prac�ce level if passed this bylaw will require 

Officers to evict vulnerable people from their tents and removing the tents – those same bylaw 
enforcement officers have no obliga�on to help them find alterna�ve loca�ons 

There will likely  be legal challenges  to this bylaw – and valuable city resources (our taxes) will be spent 
on legal fees that could have more produc�vely been used to begin to work on providing permanent safe 
accommoda�on for this vulnerable community. 

 

 

 




